
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

WATER MAIN BREAK JULY 17, 2023 
HARROWER WATER DISTRICT 

 
Due to a water main break on Midline Road, the water has been 
temporarily shut off to make repairs to the water line. The affected 
area is the Harrower Water District which includes: Midline Road 
from Wallins Corners Road (South) to Miami Avenue including: 
Hollywood Road, Saratoga Avenue, Harrower Lane and Pioneer 
Street. 
 
The crew is on-site making necessary repairs. Thank you for your 
patience while we make necessary repairs. 
 
Any questions, please contact the Town Hall at 518-842-7961. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 


